
NOTICE OF VACANCY – ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  

VISTA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
  
The VISTA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT has a vacancy on the Board of Directors.  Persons 
interested in applying to fill the vacancy should know the following: 
 

Applicants must reside within the boundaries of the Vista Fire Protection District and be 
a registered voter in the District.  

 
The appointee will be requested to run in the general elections in November 2026 to retain the 
appointed seat, and preference will be given to those eligible and willing to run. 
 

Regular Board of Director meetings are held on the second Wednesday of every month 
beginning at 1:00 p.m. at the District’s Administrative office. 

 
If you are interested in serving as a board member, please submit your resume and a letter of 
interest that includes that you meet the following qualifications: 
 

1. Age 18, or over 
2. Reside within the boundaries of the fire protection district; and  
3. A registered voter of the fire protection district. 

 
All interested applicants must submit the requested materials to Karlena Rannals, Board Clerk by 
January 9, 2025, 3 pm.  The Board of Directors has scheduled a special meeting for January 15, 
2025, 12 pm, at which time all applicants will be interviewed. 
 
Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact any board member, or the Board Clerk 
at 760-688-7588.   



NOTICE OF VACANCY 
Vista Fire Protection District 

Board of Directors 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to §1780 of the Government Code of the State of California 
that a vacancy exists on the governing board of the Vista Fire Protection District, as of December 
11, 2024. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the vacancy in said office may be filled by the remaining District 
Board members by appointment. 
 
Said remaining Board members may make an appointment to fill said vacancy at a public meeting 
no later than February 8, 2025, or call for a special election. 
 
This office, to which an appointment may be made and for which such vacancy exists, will expire 
on the commencement of the term of the person elected to said office at the next General 
Election to be held in November 2026. 
 
The successful appointee is requested to submit nomination papers with the County of San Diego 
Registrar of Voters for election to the Vista Fire Protection District Board of Directors before the 
filling deadline for the next general election. 
 
If you are interested in serving as a board member, please submit your resume and a letter of 
interest that includes that you meet the following qualifications: 

1. Age 18, or over;  
2. Reside within the boundaries of the fire protection district; and  
3. A registered voter of the fire protection district. 

 
All interested applicants must submit the requested materials to Karlena Rannals, Board Clerk by 
January 9, 2025 3pm.  The Board of Directors has scheduled a special meeting for January 15, 
2025, 12 pm, at which time all applicants will be interviewed. 
 
Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact any board member, the Board Clerk 
or at 760-688-7588, additional information can be found on the District’s website 
www.vistafireprotectiondistrict.org 
 
Dated: December 13, 2024 
 
BY ORDER OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE VISTA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

 
  
Karlena Rannals, Board Clerk 

http://www.vistafireprotectiondistrict.org/
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